[bookmark: _GoBack]What a fantastic first week back in Year 1. Everyone came back with happy faces and enjoyed telling everyone about their fantastic holidays.

The children in Maths have made excellent progress this week in subtracting numbers. They worked hard to use cubes, drawings and number lines to help them to subtract numbers. The homework for the next few weeks will consolidate on this.
In Literacy we have been learning poetry and using actions to recite poetry. The children have become more confident when performing and reading in front of their peers.
Our topic this term is ‘Would the Beatles have won X Factor?’ If any family members have anything to do with the Beatles, please bring them into school.
Parents’ Evening sheets will be online this week, so please sign-up for an appointment time.

